United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

Farmington Field Office
1235 La Plata Highway, Suite A
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

IN REPLY, REFER TO
3162 3-1(211)

September 21, 2007

XTO Energy, Inc.
Attn: Kyla Vaughan

2700 Farmington, Ave Bldg. K Ste 1 RCUD SEP 2507
Farmington, NM 87402 OIL CONS. Dy
Dear Ms. Vaughan, 2ist. o

As per our telephone conversation and the information supplied by you, I am returning the
following Applications for Permit to Drill (APD),

Bolack 9#3, located 1050’ FSL & 895° FWL, Section 9, T27N., R.11W, San Juan
County, New Mexico on Federal lease NMSF-078872A API#30-045-32079 «

Campbell 25#3, located 960° FSL & 1380’ FEL, Section 25, T27N., R.12W., San Juan
County, New Mexico on Federal lease NMSF079114A API: 30-045-32461

Aot coml. / Federal 32 #44, located 988’ FSL & 1053’ FEL, Section 32, T.27N., R11W., San Juan
o delste County, New Mexico on Federal lease NMSF078896 API: 30-045-24966 «~

XT70 Ae-\”/nﬁ«gf _
Federal WDD 27 #1, located 1050’FNL & 840°FEL, Section 27, T.27N., R.12W., San
Juan County, New Mexico on Federal lease NMSF079114A ..
API: 30-045-30533 ~

FRPC 30 #4, located 2410’ FSL & 1495’ FEL, Section 30, T. 29N., R.13W_, San Juan
County, New Mexico on lease NMNM-102885 API: 30-045-31321 ~

These APDs are being returned since no activity has taken place within the approval period. If
you wish to drill these wells in the future, you must resubmit your permits.

If you have any questions, contact Cynthia Marquez at (505) 599-8935.

Cynthia Marquez,
/s/Cynthia Marquez
Legal Instrument Examiner

Bcee: Well file(s)
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